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WHITE FLOWERS MEMORIAL VIGIL FOR POLICE BRUTALITY VICTIMS:

Further to our communication yesterday on vigil, prayers, candle
lighting and laying of wreaths in solidarity with and
remembrance of lives lost in the hands of the police, we wish to
appeal as follows:

1: That the exercise kicks off at 6 am with the lighting of
candles and laying of flowers- any kind of flowers- at
convenient convergence points including hospitals, parks, bus
stages, churches, markets, shopping centers, social halls,
county assemblies and county headquarters.

2: That in demonstration of love for the victims and solidarity
with their families and the cause they died for, we volunteer
and acquire candles and flowers by end of day today in readiness
for the vigil and solidarity planned for tomorrow morning,
Wednesday, July 26, 2023.

3: That leaders from the various formations of our society
including political parties, church and faith organizations,
civil society, Community Based Organizations, youth and women
groups, the academia and Labour movement, among others, take
lead and guide citizens in these sombre and solemn acts of
remembrance, solidarity and love.

4: That upon lighting the candles and laying the wreaths, groups
organize themselves, sing our Nation Anthem and say prayers for
justice for the dead and the injured.

5: That here in Nairobi, leaders from the various pillars of
society will gather at the designated location already
communicated to say prayers, lay wreaths, light candles and
launch a benevolence fund to aid victims and their families.

AZIMIO LA UMOJA ONE KENYA COALITION PARTY
JULY 25, 2023.


